
Transportation Subcommittee 
Meeting Minutes 
January 12, 2016 
Board of Education Office 
5:00 PM 
 
In attendance:  Superintendent Kristin Heckt, Committee members Stacy Reed and Julie Begin 
and Administrator Sarah Malinoski. 
 
Bid information from the four (4) companies who submitted bus transportation bids was 
reviewed and a recommendation was decided on to move forward for Board approval at the 
January 14, 2016 meeting. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 6:30 PM. 
 
 
Submitted by Kristin Heckt 


